
The St. Bede’s Way
 
Last year we introduced our new mission statement - The St. Bede’s Way
 

Inspired by Jesus to care, to serve, to do our best
 
This year I would like to the introduce to you our new St. Bede’s Way logo.

 
I hope that you agree that it gives a fresh new look to St. Bede’s and one
which the children can relate to.
We are also introducing the St. Bede’s Way stepping stones. Each child from
Reception to Year 6 will have their own St. Bede’s way file where they
will be able to record all the things that they do to live our school mission.
Look out for more updates on the St. Bede’s Way in the future.

Diary Dat
es

Autumn 1 Newsletter
Dear Parents,
 
Welcome back to a new school year! It has been lovely to see all the children and they have all
settled into their new classes at St. Bede’s. We look forward to having another amazing year of
learning, growth and laughter.
 
Thank you for your support.
Mr Hurst and the St. Bede’s Team

Uniform

The children have all looked super smart at the start of the year. Just a
reminder that children need to wear smart black school shoes on days when
they don’t have PE. Trainers are only acceptable on PE days.
If children have their ears pierced, they need these covered up or to use
clear spacers.

We also have a large supply of ‘pre-loved’ uniform. Please contact the
office for more information or if you require any further support.

16th September

Roving Book Store in

School

 

25th September

Whole School Mass

at St. Bede’s Church,
led by Year 5.

 

 26th September

MacMillan Coffee

afternoon from 1pm 

 

2nd October 

Harvest festival

Assembly

 led by Year 4

9.15am

 

16 October

whole school photo's

by Phototronics

 

3rd November

Reception-Year 6

Parents’ meetings



Parking

A polite reminder not to park on the

yellow zig-zags, even if it is only for a

short period of time.

School bell

Just a reminder that there is no adult

supervision on the yard before the bell at

8.50am. 

All children need to be supervised by their

parent/guardian until the doors open.

Homework

Homework will begin the week beginning the 8th September. All children will bring home a reading

book, spellings and some maths homework, It is really important that your child reads regularly and

practises their spellings and basic maths skills. It makes a big difference to their work in school.

However if you ever need any further support then please get in touch.

PE

Please find below a list of days your child

needs to wear their PE kit.

Nursery - Wednesday

Reception – Thursday and Friday
Year 1 - Thursday and Friday

Year 2 - Tuesday and Friday

Year 3 - Monday and Tuesday

Year 4 - Monday and Friday

Year 5 -Tuesday and Thursday

Year 6 - Tuesday and Wednesday (Swimming)

Special Feast Days this half-term

27th September - Feast of St Vincent de Paul

7th October – Feast of Our Lady of the Rosary

 

Our Prayer for September


